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Prayer
Our prayer room is located 

at the front, right of the 
auditorium & open after 
each service for those 

who’d like prayer or want to 
talk with someone.

Growth Groups
Our growth groups are 
back! They will resume 

regular meetings this week. 
Email 

growthgroups@idcraleigh.co
m for more info.

Visitors
If you’re visiting & haven’t 

been to our visitor 
reception, join us after the 
service in the Living Room 

to meet some people & 
receive a gift!
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Upcoming Events & Announcements
Missions Sunday – Stop by the tables in the lobby today to learn more about 

some of the local ministries we partner with and how you can get involved!
ESL – Classes for new and returning ESL students will resume on TODAY at 

10:30am, in Room 208. // Las clases de ESL para nuevos y antiguos 
estudiantes se reanudarán el 12 de Enero, a las 10:30, en el salón 208.

Membership Class – January 18, 9am-12pm, Community Room. Please visit 
idcraleigh.com/membership-class/ to sign up. Childcare provided upon request.

Adult Discipleship Classes – Classes begin on January 26th at 4pm with an 
elder panel where a few of our pastors will share stories of grace in their lives 
and celebrate the gospel as it's displayed within and through IDC. February 
classes will focus on Justification, Sanctification, and Glorification. Zac Lyons 
will lead March classes on Disciple-making. The focus of April classes will be 
on Singleness and Marriage. Join us Sundays at 4pm in the sanctuary!

127 Worldwide BBQ Fundraiser – 127 Worldwide will be selling Pops Jay's 
BBQ by the pound to be ready for pickup on January 26 in the community 
room. Please email popsjay127@gmail.com by January 21 to pre-order. One 
pound for $12, two pounds for $20. Buy some to fill your freezer for the winter! 
What a delicious way to support 127 Worldwide!

Baptism Sunday – Jan. 26. Our next baptism Sunday is scheduled for 1/26. 
Email Pastor Shane at shane@idcraleigh.com if interested in being baptized.

Members’ Meeting – Feb. 2, 4pm, Auditorium. Our next monthly members’ 
gathering is scheduled for Feb. 2 at 4pm.

Women’s Retreat – April 24-26, Fort Caswell. IDC ladies, tickets are on sale 
now for on our women's retreat on the beach! Our theme is The Implanted 
Word: A Retreat Centered on the Book of James. Cost is $160 per person plus 
a $8.09 Eventbrite fee. Find answers to your FAQs and register 
@ idcraleigh.com/sign-up. Tickets sold on a first come, first served basis, so 
register today to save your spot!

Congratulations – to Zack & Brittany Marshall on the birth of Joshua Kavah on 
12/30!
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